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Andrew P. Nitkewicz and Thomas B. Wassel, attorneys in Cullen and Dykman LLP, made a presentation to the Long
Island Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery Associates, LLP on July 19, 2018 discussing HIPAA and Sexual Harassment
laws.

The presentation addressed Federal and State healthcare privacy compliance requirements for the private
medical and dental practitioners. The Long Island Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery Associates is a dental
practice which specializes in dental implants, wisdom teeth and jaw surgery.

Andrew frequently provides medical practitioners with counsel on HIPAA compliance, and Tom assists clients in
developing policies and procedures designed to comply with all applicable laws in order to help minimize
employer liability.

Practices
Health Care
Labor and Employment

Attorneys
Andrew P. Nitkewicz


